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Record Type: Record 

To: Jennifer Wood 
cc: 

Subject: Comments Regarding Federal Regulations Federal Regulations Affecting Small Business 


Subject: FCC rulemaking regarding Ultra-wide band devices 

To Whom it May Concern 

The Federal Communications Commission is about to publish new regulations 

which will put my company, and many other small businesses like mine, out of 

business. Our businesses use Ground Penetrating Radar a technique 

that we have used for the past 25 years to inspect the condition of roads 

and bridges, locate underground pipes and utilities, conduct safety 

inspections of structures for faults and potential failures, locate 

groundwater and bedrock, and map contaminants. In spite of the fact that our 

equipment transmits into the ground, and has never interfered with any 

communications system, the FCC seems to feel that our operation might be 

undesirable. 


We feel that the new FCC rules are ill advised and lose sight of their real 

mission and its impact. The FCC should address real problems with 

communications systems. They should not be shutting down small businesses 

and eliminating jobs on speculation when a problem does not really exist! 


We would greatly appreciation your assistance with this matter. 


Very truly yours, 


Ken Maser 


P.EKenneth R.  Maser, 

President 
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1 4  Kensington Road 

Arlington, MA 02476 


fax 781-648-1778 



